From: Donna Del Core

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2017 10:39:01 PM

Donna Del Core
1 Deer Run Circle
Kingston, MA 03848

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The northern pass is an ugly way to destroy beautiful NH. Leave NH alone. This pass is not doing NH
any Good! It is only going to cost residents too much money (and NH won't be getting any energy from
it), emit high voltage which can cause cancer deaths in God only knows how many adults and children,
and you're digging up beautiful, natural forest. LEAVE IT ALONE!! NO TO NORTHERN PASS!!!

Sincerely,
Donna Del Core
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